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From: Debra Russo

To: Doug Koehler
Subject: Apartments Saylesville and River Rd
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 9:17:41 AM

NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you have verified the sender. If there is concern, please report this email.

Mr. Koehler,

I oppose the building of a apartment complex on this corner of the Rivers Crossing neighborhood. I’'m against more
traffic and the size/look of the building not fitting in with the area. Currently there are two other apartment
complexes within a mile being built. Maybe we should see how those buildings fit in before we build more in this
area of the city.

Why can’t this property be condos instead.

Sincerely,

Deb Russo
2914 Rocky Creek Dr

Sent from my iPhone
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